


 

 

• In every aspect of our corporate activities, we respect the human rights of all human beings. 

We do not engage in any activity that berates the dignity of individuals or discriminates on 

the basis of ethnic group, belief, gender, age, social status, family origin, nationality, race, 

religion or disability. 

• We do not accept or allow child labor or forced labor.” 

 

Every year NEG asks all directors, officers and employees of NEG Group companies including EGFU to 

submit a signed statement promising to comply with the NEG Group Principles of Activities. EGFU 

believes this will renew our recognition for the importance of compliance, including respecting 

human rights. 

 

Details regarding the NEG Group Code of Conduct and the NEG Group Principles of Activities are 

available on the NEG’s websites at: 

• NEG Group Code of Conduct (https://www.neg.co.jp/en/company/code-of-conduct/) 

• NEG Group Principles of Activities (https://www.neg.co.jp/en/company/code-of-conduct/) 

 

3.  Supply Chain 

EGFU procures raw materials and other goods and services from various suppliers all over the world. 

 

EGFU has its own procurement policy named the “Purchasing & Supply Chain Policy”. The Policy 

requires EGFU’s suppliers in its supply chain to comply with the Modern Slavery Act 2015 and prohibit 

inhumane treatment such as child labor, forced labor and discrimination to ensure that their business 

activities do not cause any violation of human rights.  In addition, EGFU undertakes due diligence 

when considering taking on new suppliers with the Questionnaire for investigating and evaluating the 

status of new suppliers' compliance with the Modern Slavery Act 2015. 

 

4. Whistleblowing System 

EGFU has established a whistleblowing system to prevent, detect early, and swiftly resolve any legal 

violations (including any violation of human rights), fraudulent activities, or forms of unethical 

conduct. Internal and external (law firm) reporting contacts have been established to enable people 

to report legal or corporate ethics violations as well as questionable acts.  EGFU takes extreme care 

to protect the interests of whistleblowers, with the whistleblowing procedure designed to make it 

easy for whistleblowers to make reports without fear of retaliation. 

 

http://www.neg.co.jp/en/company/standard/
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